


 

placed in the classroom to support air quality. As much as possible, outdoor learning will continue to be 
encouraged. 

• Access to Buildings: While the Ministry guidance welcomes visitors and community use, please bear with us 
as we unpack the operational impacts, while putting health and safety first. In the interim, if families are 
wanting to come into the school, please continue to make an appointment. Further details and information 
on community use will be shared later.  

• School-Specific Information: Your principal will be in touch next week with additional details related to your 
school, such as schedules.  

Students with Diverse Abilities 

Students with diverse abilities will be welcomed back in September to full-time in-class instruction. A


